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27th February 2023 

Dear Families, 

You will be aware that members of the National Education Union (NEU) are taking industrial action on 

Thursday 2nd March 2023.  Having conducted a further risk assessment following the previous strike action 

on Wednesday 1st February 2023, it has resulted in alterations to our planned school day and timetables to 

ensure we provide essential support for our most vulnerable students, Year 11 and Year 13 students from 

Volenti Football Academy studying the BTEC Extended Diploma in Sport. Please read the following 

information carefully: 

Years 11 and 13  

The school will be open for all Year 11 students and our Year 13 Volenti Football Academy students studying 

the BTEC Extended Diploma in Sport only. 

Pre-Public Exams will continue as scheduled with all students expected onto the school site for 

8:35am.  There will be some modifications made to student timetables; details will be shared in a further 

communication on Tuesday 28th February 2023. 

Years 7, 8. 9. 10 and 12 

Due to planned industrial action on Thursday 2nd March 2023, school will be closed to students in Years 

7, 8, 9, 10 and 12. If however, you will be sending your son / daughter to school on the day of strike action 

please complete our questionnaire here.  

Work will be made available online through google classroom.  For Years 7, 8, 9, and 10 this will be in the 

form of English, Maths and Science.  Work from other subject areas may also be made available. 

Please email admin@LNS.org.uk if your personal circumstances have changed or you have any questions 

about the onsite provision.  Please remember to notify school if your contact email details have changed. 

School meals 

There will be a free breakfast bagel available for students on Thursday 2nd March 2023. Break and lunch 

service will be at the usual times. 

I will write to you all again should there be a change in any of the above arrangements. Thank you for your 

ongoing support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. M Schofield 

Headteacher         

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFhQCy8RESQOFPkKlof1oHWsyu4zh467F2lQuLN89CSYxsNQ/viewform
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